FW: Parks Board

Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>
Tue 6/4/2024 11:53 AM

To:Mandy Grant <mgrant@portlavaca.org>;Lorena Perez-Diaz <ldiaz@portlavaca.org>

Please add an agenda item to June 10t meeting to appoint Mr. Greg Falcon to the Parks Board.

Jody

From: GBF <falcon0509@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 10:30 AM

To: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>
Subject: Re: Parks Board

Jody, it would be my pleasure to assist the city on the Parks Board or in any way
that I can help.

Let me know what information y'all need from me and I'll do my best to assist y'all
in keeping our city a place for all to visit and investing in the pride of living in our
city.

Gregory Falcon

On Tuesday, June 4, 2024 at 10:04:47 AM CDT, Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org> wrote:

Good morning Greg,

Mayor Whitlow mentioned during a workshop last night that you had expressed interest in serving on the City Parks
Board. We are indeed in need of at least one new active member on that board. They meet at noon on the third
Wednesday of each month. If you would be interested in serving on the Parks Board and can send me an email
today to that effect, along with anything else you'd like to add, | can place it on next Monday’s Council Agenda for
consideration.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

JoAnna P. “Jody” Weaver, P.E.

Interim City Manager



